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Multi Academy Trust

Our Mission, Vision and Values
Mission: The Roseland Trust provides outstanding education for our  communities, where everyone

succeeds.

Vision: To inspire a love of learning within environments that are  happy, respectful and
challenging, where everyone feels valued and  able to reach their full potential.

Values: Kindness, Ambition, Responsibility.

Tregony School Three Rs

Respectful, Responsible and Resilient
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Dear Parents/Carers,

I cannot believe that we are nearing the end of our first half-term and what a busy one it has been.
We have had trips and visits, sailing and netball tournaments, farm visits and muddy walks, Bikeabilty,
mini-police, not to mention lots of learning too!  I wanted to give you advance notice that the school
will be watching the pantomime in Truro in December. Most of the cost will be funded by the school
but we will be asking for a small contribution towards travel.  A letter about this will be sent next
half-term.

We look forward to welcoming you to our Harvest Festival on Thursday at 91.5am and thank you for
your donations towards our Harvest hampers for the more mature members of our village and
towards St Petroc’s charity.

The club letter has gone home today and we are trying to make booking for these more equitable so
we have set bookings for these on The School Gateway for Saturday.  Please remember, if the club can
no longer be seen, it is full.

Teachers look forward to sharing your children’s learning during our first face-to-face Parents' in two
years, on Wednesday 2nd November.  Details of how to book will be sent out next week.

We say goodbye to Miss Worledge today as she starts her maternity leave and we all wish her the best
of luck and cannot wait to meet her new arrival very soon!  We welcome Mrs Everitt who will be
covering  Portholland Class.  She is a very experienced teacher and has spent time with Miss
Worledge and the class for transition purposes.  Should you wish to contact her, her email is
feveritt@tregonyschool.co.uk.

Health and Safety

As the school has grown, so too has the volume of traffic. The end of the school day is particularly
busy.  Please can I politely request that parents/carers reverse into spaces in the carpark and
supervise their children carefully. On your approach to the school, please keep speed to a minimum.
Thank you.

News

If your child is due to start primary or secondary school in September 2023,  please check the
application dates below.

School place applications for September 2023 entry

To apply for a place at one of these points of entry, go to our September 2023 admissions page.

● Starting infant/primary school
For children born between 1 September 2018 and 31 August 2019

The application deadline is 15 January 2023.

● Transfer to secondary school
For children born between 1 September 2011 and 31 August 2012

The application deadline is 31 October 2022

Little Carne Nursery has enjoyed reading Handa's Surprise this week. They explored the fruit and
retold the story using animal masks. They also really enjoyed matching up pairs of socks on our
washing line this week too. Please can we remind all parents to ensure jumpers and drinks bottles
have names clearly labelled as they are getting mixed up. Also we are running low on Nursery pants
and socks. If you have any at home, please bring them in for our children to use as spares. .

This week, Towan Class have shown super listening skills during class inputs. The children enjoyed
comparing themselves to others in the class. They have also been learning about Rosa Parks. In
maths, the children have been exploring and making patterns using a range of different resources.
On Wednesday, the children had the opportunity to go up to The Roseland farm to help dig up their
freshly grown potatoes and clean the rabbit cages.
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In Summers Class this week, we have been continuing to learn about our senses.  This week, we have
been using our sense of smell to identify different ingredients hidden in pots.  Also this week, we have
been exploring life in the past through the ‘Great Grandma’s Attic’ treasure box, borrowed from The
Royal Cornwall Museum. The children have been able to experience objects from lives in the past,
such as an old camera, generations of telephones and mobile phones and a coronation mug and
newspaper.

In Pendower Class this week, we have been learning how to draw characters. We looked at illustrations
from the artist Quentin Blake in a selection of Roald Dahl books. We sketched our own characters and
added detail to them by adding facial expressions. In music, we have been looking at musical
notation on a glockenspiel. We created our own melodies, wrote down the notes so other people
could play them and then we played our own to the class.

In Porthcurnick Class this week, we watched the film ‘The Present’ about a disabled boy who is given a
disabled puppy as a present, and then wrote our own dialogue for the beginning of the film. In art, we
learned how to draw like botanical artists and produced some wonderful sketches of different plants.
In music, we learned to play different motifs on the glocks as part of our Roman song warmup.

This week, Portholland Class have been writing excellent persuasive letters including modal verbs and
expanded noun phrases, and redrafting them into their Star Writer books. In science, the children
have been investigating switches and using their knowledge to design their own - have a look at our
blog for pictures of this. In PE, they have completed a fitness circuit and assessed their performance
against last week - next week, they will be designing their own.

This week, Porthluney Class have participated in Mini Police workshops led by two local police
officers, Toby and Phil. The children tried on several items of police uniform (please look at our blog
for photos) and found out about the work of police officers. The children learnt about anti-social
behaviour in our local area and discussed how to stay safe online. We are now going to consider how
to take what we have learnt into our local community.

Kate Douglass

Headteacher

The School Council has supported us with deciding the cultures of our school.  We have decided on
Tregony’s ‘Three Rs’ - Respectful, Responsible and Resilient.

Congratulations to our newly elected members:
Pendower - Noah, Charlie
Porthcurnick - Chester, Tilly
Portholland - Delia, Isaac
Porthluney - Eva, Katia

This week we had our first meeting. The children have been thinking about how we can improve our
outside area and break times. They had some great ideas!
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For your information, the majority of letters will be
sent via email so please check your inbox
frequently! Thank you.

Clubs letter

Harvest Festival and donations letter

Respectful, Responsible and Resilient

Respectful

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-games/

As our children spend more and more time online, The NSPCC have some good advice on
understanding the associated risks. the risks and get advice to help child

● Thursday 20th October: 9.15am Harvest Festival Assembly
● Monday 31st October: School photographs
● Friday 21st October: Break up for half-term
● Monday 31st October return to school after half-term
● Friday 16th December - break up for Christmas (1.30pm finish)

Inset Days for 2022/23

● Monday 5th September 2022
● Tuesday 3rd January 2023
● Friday 9th June 2023
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Little Carne: Aoife for a super painting of the
book Handa’s Surprise.
Towan:
Summers:
Pendower:
Porthcurnick: Maizey, Otis, Henry
Portholland:Sennen, Aubrey, Arya and Rowan for
superb artwork
Porthluney: Charlotte and Ruby for excellent
English.

Little Carne: Pippa for her great listening skills
and good behaviour.
Towan: Jonan for trying really hard to
concentrate and join in with discussions during
carpet times
Summers:  Gracie for always showing good
behaviour for learning, including sitting
beautifully and listening well
Pendower : Leo for his hard work and resilience
in his maths learning this week.
Porthcurnick:.Jamie for fantastic presentation
in maths. Marta for her incredible maths this
week.
Portholland: Delia for confidently taking part in
class discussions and striving to use all of our
key vocabulary
Porthluney: Ifeanyi for improved presentation of
his work.

Team captains and points
Godrevy: Isaac, Seth: 1142
Trevose: Annie, Tristan: 700
St Anthony: Ben, Nancy: 971
Lizard: Dylan, Lacey: 852

Towan 96.36 %
Summers: 100.00%
Pendower 92.14%
Porthcurnick: 97.22%
Portholland: 99.33%
Porthluney: 93.55%

White band - Seth, Isaac, Saskia, Dylan, Maxim,
Tabitha, Lily, Ava, Rowan, Tristan, Grace, Polly,
Emily, Daniel, Charlie, Sophie, Arthur, Ren,
George, Megan, Marta
Yellow band -
Orange band -

Blue band -
Green band -
Brown band -
Black band -
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